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Dear Parents,

We extend our heartfelt thanks to all parents who attended the SMC-Parent
Interaction held on Wednesday, 30th April 2025.

In response to your concern about the fee hike, the School Management Committee
has formally consulted the Board of Directors for their scrutiny and further guidance.
And we have been advised to continue the revised fee increase of OMR 2 per month,
as stated in circular number 115 dated 24 /03 /2025.

However, a fee concession for financially constrained parents will be duly
considered upon request.

'As discussed in the meeting, the fine will not be collected for the delayed payment
- till 31/05/2025.

We kindly request the parents to remit the revised fee as per the current schedule.
We thank you once again for your understanding, support, and cooperation in this
matter.
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Dr Ramkumar L
President, SMC




